
 

 
 

COMMERCIAL PRICKLY PEAR 
Landholders interested in growing Prickly pear in the Griffith Council 

will be required to enter into an agreement and abide by conditions set 
out by the Griffith City Council. 

 

Requirements: 
 

1. Prickly pear must be enclosed within a “bird-proof enclosure”, to 
avoid seed transportation to other locations. 

 

2. All fruit must be removed each growing season and excess fruit 
disposed of in an appropriate manner, i.e. “bag excess fruit, 
incinerate, or bury fruit to a depth of 2 metres”. 

 

3. Plants must be “trimmed and maintained in enclosed area”, any 
plant material removed should be disposed of in an appropriate 
manner. 

 

FAILURE TO COMPLY WITH REQUIREMENTS WILL VOID 
AGREEMENT AND ALL PRICKLY PEAR WILL HAVE TO BE REMOVED 

 

Acceptable materials for construction of bird-proof enclosure 
 

               

THE DO NOTHING OPTION:“IS NOT AN OPTION” 
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ATTENTION 
 

Farmers - Community Groups 
Residents - Businesses 

 
Wanted: People willing to remove 
seedlings in all areas when found 

 

Contact Council & Register Support 
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